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FEBRUARY 11, 2013         FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

OFFICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION 

SAVE A LIFE TOUR COMING TO NEOSHO CAMPUS 

NEOSHO, MO-Crowder College’s Campus Life department has scheduled the “Save a Life Tour” to be on 

the Neosho campus on Wednesday, February 13, from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  

The tour features a state of the art distracted driving simulator which demonstrates the dangers of texting 

while driving. The event is free to students and employees. 

The purpose of having this event is to provide an opportunity for those who tend to be distracted while  

driving what consequences can happen in the blink of an eye. 

To read more about the program go to: http://www.savealifetour.com/distracted.htm 

Crowder College has offered driving programs in the past through grants received in the Transport Training 

program and has worked with the Highway Patrol to provide young driver training. 

###  

For more information on the program please contact my office or Mark Aubuchon, Campus Life Coordinator,  

at 417-455-5644 or e-mail: markaubuchon@crowder.edu 

Cindy Brown 

Director of Public Information 
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